
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
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MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org   
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Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

12th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 13 Home Study 
 
On Monday 10th July, we are hosting a Year 12 Taster Day in the Sixth Form Block.  The current Year 13 
timetable will not be able to run alongside this event, therefore, we are asking all Year 13 students to study 
at home on this day. We encourage them to actively ensure they have plenty of work to do and study for 
at least 5 hours as per the regular School day. 
 
School will resume as normal for the students on Tuesday 11th July.  
 
If you have any questions or issues please do not hesitate to contact us to discuss. 

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
Mrs C Gibson-Smith  
Head of Sixth Form 
cgibsonsmith@buckinghamschool.org 
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